From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject: Re: Objection to Planning Application Ref. 22/2885/P - 37b Fitzjohn's Avenue

Dear Alex,

Following submission of an objection to planning application reference 22/2885/P at 37¢ Fitzjohn’s
Avenue, | email to request an update regarding the status of the planning application. Can you
please confirm whether amendments to the application are expected and when a determination
might happen. Thank you in advance.

Kind Regards,

Harriet Young

Planner

PowerHaus Consultancy

The Stanley Building, 7 Pancras Square,
London, N1C 4AG

|
Dear Alex,

We write on behalf of Mr & Mrs Brown the owners and occupiers of no. 37b Fitzjohn’s Avenue, to
submit an objection to planning application reference 22/2885/P. Mr & Mrs Brown have appointed
PowerHaus Consultancy to represent their views in writing. As such, please find attached a
covering letter.

Please confirm receipt of this email. Thank you

Kind Regards,
Harriet Young
Planner
PowerHaus Consultancy

The Stanley Building, 7 Pancras Square,
London, NIC 4AG







